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Dear Parent & Carers,  

  
We are happy to announce that we will be taking part in the ‘Young Writers – 
Adventure Hunters’ competition. Children aged between 7 and 11 are invited to take 
part in a fantastic writing competition - there are lots of prizes to be won too.   
  
This fun challenge invites pupils to write a mini saga – a story told in 100 words – 
allowing them to skip to the action and focus their ideas. Adding a constraint to the 
writing helps remove the fear of getting something wrong.  
  
Get transported into the incredible world of creative writing. From magical trips and 
epic quests, to under the sea adventures and imaginary worlds, adventure stories let 
you escape anywhere and explore genres, ideas, settings, and characters.  
  
Your children will be given an ideas sheet alongside a writing sheet for them to write 
their super stories.   
  
All entries must be handed into your class teacher by the 15th December 2021 and 
they will be sent off to Young Writers UK.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Mr Hayden Baxendale  
(KS2 and English Lead)  
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